
Dear Parents of Students in Show Choir,  
 
Fill the Gym is coming up on Monday, February 26th, and I just received the 
times and details to share with you.  
 
There is a spaghetti dinner being served ($6 for adults, $5 for students, free 
for 5 and under) from 5:00 to 6:30 if you are interested in attending that.  
 
Doors to the gym open at 6:00 for guests attending.  
 
Performances begin at 7:00.  
 
We will be warming up beginning at 5:45 - we will meet behind the blue curtain 
in the gym.  
 
Girls should come with their hair (including barrette) and make-up completely 
done (except lipstick, which we will do there), wearing their tights and 
appropriate undergarments, and bring their shoes. This makes it a quick and 
easy process to have them change into their dresses.  
 
Boys should come wearing their black pants, socks, belt, and shoes so that all 
they have to do is change into their dress shirt, bow tie, and vest.  
 
All of the costumes will already be at Benton, so no one needs to take a 
costume along.  
 
If you have any questions, please let us know.  
 
In Christ,  
- Miss Keuning 

 

***VOLUNTEERS NEEDED*** 

I will need two volunteers who are able to transport the costumes to Benton. If you would 
be willing to do this, please let me know. Thank you!!! 


